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200 high school 'music makers' 

expected to visit WLU on Oct. 25 

About 200 high school music students and their teachers from across

Ontario will visit Wilfrid Laurier University Oct. 25 for a day of music

making with the university's music faculty.

They have responded to an invitation for what is expected to become

an annual event.

Singers are invited to bring their voices and others their instruments

for a day of workshops in choir, orchestra and instrumental techniques,

plus general musical merrymaking.

Dr. Christine Mather, dean of music, said the event is planned to

give talented high schoolers a taste of what it is like to attend music

at university.

In addition to working with the faculty and meeting WLU music students,

the visitors will tour the music building and its facilities, see the campus

and its residences, and have a chance to talk about possible careers in

music.

The WLU music faculty, with about 140 students, offers both a

bachelor of arts degree with a music major and an honors bachelor of

music degree.
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